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29th November 2019 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 1 Animal in Hands 
 
The children in Year 1 will be studying ‘How to look after our animals’ during the Spring term. 
To support them in their learning we have booked an Animal in Hands workshop on Tuesday 
28th January 2020, which will take place in school. 
 
Your child will have a 60-minute session with the ‘Animal Man’ where they will get the 
opportunity to meet animals and learn how to care for pets.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £6.20 per child in order for this event to take place. If you 
would like your child to take part please make payment on ParentPay by Friday 24th  January at 
the latest. Thank you 
 
Please keep this letter for your future reference.                                  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Holden and Miss Kemp 
Year 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Email: enquiry@northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
                                                                            


